NFI Announcement – PIPO Committee at Region 8 Bus Assembly

Nancy reported that on Friday night of the Business Assembly and Recovery Convention she was able to give a presentation on behalf of the Region 8 PIPO Committee. She began by explaining the purpose of the PI/PO Committee. 

Nancy went on to tell the participants that under the umbrella of Region 8 PIPO, they were rolling out a distribution of WSO’s PI/PO Professional Folders which they had available for members to take home and distribute amongst their professional community. This was being offered to members at no cost to them because the expense was paid with Region 8 PIPO budgeted funds. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Nancy prepared a spreadsheet in advance for members to provide their personal contact information along with the number of folders they took to distribute. The result was 33 members took a combined total of 56 folders. Region 8 PIPO Chair, Robin, will assist Nancy in following up with the members to evaluate the outcome they experienced with their professional. 

Nancy received a great number of compliments concerning the setup of the PI/PO table, in particular the tri-fold board that contains OA information.

